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Update 
 
         

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

We are having Morning Coffee and a Buffett Lunch 
at RAF Snaith Museum Long Lane Pollington DN14 0DF 

 
The Lunch Must be ordered and paid for with the form attached. 

 
 

Secretaries contact details. 
 

Mrs M H Cromack 6 St George Close, Gateforth Park, Selby, North Yorkshire, YO8 9UG 
Tel. mob 07711112171  e-mail   Lestweforget1995@gmail.com 
 
 Stay Safe and Well 

From Margaret & the Committee 
 
 

The Next Reunion 
 

Will be on 
 

Sunday 12th November 2023 

         
 

mailto:Lestweforget1995@gmail.com


Preserving the memory of those “Brave Boys” who flew out of RAF Snaith, 150 Squadron and 51 Squadron during WW2. 

 

 
 

Lunch Bookings 
 

I require _______ Lunches 
 
Name ______________________________________________ 
 
Dietary Requirements __________________________________________________________________ 

 
Payment of £7:50 per person to be made on booking please 
By Cheque made payable to 

Pollington Airfield Memorial Garden 
 

Please return before November 4th 

 
To Margaret Cromack 

6 St George Close, Gateforth Park, Selby YO8 9UG 
 

Or e-mail the form to lestweforget1995@gmail.com 
 
And pay by Bank Transfer to 
  

Account Name  Pollington Airfield Memorial Garden 
 Account Number  42321204 
 Sort Code   56 00 36    

With Reference Your Surname and 12/11/23 
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